Hr. Roger illen,

Lawrence, EKansas.

Dear Roger:

I am sending you a Jayhawk Rebounds, a monthly
letter that 1 send t our boys overseas. I will put you
on our mailing lisé, and if you would like o have one
sent to Roger, Jr., if you will call K,U, 95 and leave
his address, we will be happy to put hinm on our permanant

mailing list. -

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical REducation,
Varsity Basketball Coash.




